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July 08, 2011
ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE

Dear Elk Stream Ranch Property Owner:

On behalf of the Elk Stream Ranch Board of Directors, you are invited to attend the 2011 Annual Meeting of the Elk Stream Ranch Property Owners Association.  The business meeting will be held Saturday, August 6, 2011, starting promptly at 1:00.  Please plan to arrive early at 12:00 to reconnect with your neighbors and enjoy refreshments.  Lunch will follow the meeting. The meeting will be held at Pat Kieffer and Greg Schamaun’s house at 7562 Road 46.1.  Please RSVP to Barry Stone at 262-825-3705 or bnstonebns@msn.com so we can confirm our estimates for food and seating.

The agenda for the meeting is attached.  If there are items which you would like to add to the agenda, please notify the Board by the first of August so time can be allotted.  Of course, items can be introduced from the floor under new business.

There is a great deal of information to share and, in addition, we have a number of important issues that will come before the membership for vote. These include: 

· We will elect one new Director to the Board of Directors.  Gem Boone is running for the open position.  

· The Board of Directors recommends that our dues be maintained at $1200.00 plus a Road Reserve Fund has been set up for the long term care of our roads and gates. This fee will be $290  The budget for fiscal year 2011-12 is attached. The Budget will be ratified at the meeting. 
· Surplus money from the 2010-2011 budget will be considered at the meeting. The Members can decide whether to refund, apply to next year’s budget to reduce dues, or to apply to reserve funds.
PLEASE READ THE PROXY INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY AS FOUND IN THE ATTACHMENT. Please review the enclosed information, and if you cannot attend the meeting, please execute a proxy.  Any questions at all can and should be directed to any officer or director. 

Thank you for your participation, and we hope to see you at the meeting.

Warm regards,

Barry Stone, Alan Scott, and Jim Fritz
Board of Directors

